
From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)
To: Mann, Ryan; Boone, Brandon W.; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 48 Hour Notice for Liner Inspection - Chili Parlor 17 Federal 3H - NRM2021737058
Date: Thursday, August 6, 2020 8:50:09 AM

Good Morning,
 
This email serves as a notice to all interested parties that the liner integrity inspection associated
with incident NRM2021737058 will be conducted at the Chili Parlor 17 Federal 3H location at

approximately 10:30 am on Wednesday the 12th of August 2020. If there are any changes to the
date and time, an update will be promptly sent via email.
 
Thank you and have a great day.
 
Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin
Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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